
TOWN OF GORHAM 

CONSERVATION BOARD 

MINUTES 

JULY 6th, 2022 

 

 

 

    The Town of Gorham Conservation Board Meeting was cancelled due to 

lack of Quorum. 

 

                  The next Meeting will be held on August 3rd, 2022. 

 

 

 

  1.   Call to Order/Pledge to the Flag 

 

  2.   Approval of Minutes   6/1/2022 Meeting 

 

  3.   Privilege of the Floor 

 

  4.    Old Business 

 

  5.   New Business  

 

  6.   Action Plans 

  

  7.   Privilege of the Floor 

 

  8.   Set Next Meeting Date 

  

  9.   Adjournment 

 

     

 

 

                                                                                   Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

                                                                                      Darby L. Perrotte  

                                                                                       Town Clerk 


